
Please Take Your Seat
Lone Tree Arts Center Seat Naming Campaign

Naming a seat is a unique way to honor someone special, cherish the memory of a loved one, 
recognize your business, and show your support of the arts. Your tax-deductible gift to the Lone 
Tree Arts Center will allow us to continue and grow our programming for audiences young and 
old for years to come. By making a gift, you, a special person or business will be honored with an 
inscribed plaque inlaid in the arm of a seat in the Lone Tree Arts Center Main Stage theatre. If you 
are requesting more than one seat with different inscriptions, please use separate forms for each of 
the plaques. 

SEAT PLAQUE COST
$500.00 – amount is tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law

(Continued on reverse)

Lone Tree Arts Center  |  10075 Commons Street, Lone Tree, CO 80124  |  720.509.1009

NUMBER OF SEATS/PLAQUES
Number of Plaques _________ x $500 = Total Amount  _____________________ 
(with the same inscription)

You can dedicate a seat:
• As an individual, couple, or family
• For your children, grandchildren, or parents
• In memory of a loved one
• With the name of your business or organization
• Marking a birthday, anniversary, or other special occasion
• To honor a retiring employee

PLAQUE INSCRIPTION (Please print clearly)
There is space for two lines of text with 21 characters per line. Please include punctuation and spaces. 
Consider using such phrases as In Memory Of; On Behalf Of; and The Jones Family



DONOR INFORMATION

Full Name

Spouse/Partner

Address

City

State               Zip

Phone

Cell Phone

Email

Card Number

Security Code            Expiration Date

Signature

PAYMENT METHOD
   Check Enclosed

   Credit Card

    VISA      Mastercard American Express      Discover

Seat plaque gifts are 100% tax deductible.  Please return seat plaque forms to:

Lone Tree Arts Center
10075 Commons Street
Lone Tree, CO 80124

QUESTIONS?
Contact Robin Scurto, Lone Tree Arts Center Director of Individual Giving
720.509.1009 or robin.scurto@cityoflonetree.com

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

mailto: robin.scurto@cityoflonetree.com

